Salutation,

We, the Spokane Local Emergency Planning Committee (LEPC), are seeking your help. We are
compiling information that would be useful in the event of a serious HAZ-MAT incident.

We are asking two things:
| - Do you have resources to handle a HAZ-MAT problem at your site?

2 - Do you have resources that could be shared if a serious HAZ-MAT incident occurred
in the area?

We would appreciate hearing from you.

Thank you,




